
 

Trustee Website Committee  

Purpose: 

1. To oversee the Trustee website. 

2. To periodically review all websites that infer or imply membership or representation of the Fellowship or 

Corporation of Gamblers Anonymous, and evaluate the websites for compliance with approved Local 

Area Website Guidelines. Trustees and area trusted servants will be made aware of any deficiencies 

that need to be corrected. Websites from outside entities are not included. 

3. To review new designs, features, enhancements and any other changes that would be demonstrated to 

the Board of Trustees for approval and deployment to any website approved by the Board of Trustees. 

Board of Trustees Chair Liaison: Andy R. 
Chairman of the Committee: Jane L. - Area 3A 
Use this email address to contact the Chair of this committee trustee.site.admin@trusteewebsite.com 
Committee members are Mike R. Area 6A, Mitch L. Area 15, Steve T. Area 14, Steve P. Area 6B 
 

Trustee Website Committee Monthly Report – January 2018 

The feedback so far on the new Trustee Website has been favorable and the site is functioning well.  

We have had a couple of recommendations for modifying the agenda submission fields and they are 

now under consideration.  Mike R. needed to help a few people find some things on the new site, but 

he quickly jumped in and helped them find what they needed.  

The committee reviewed a new replacement website for the San Diego Intergroup utilizing the Local 

Website Guidelines.  This effort was led by Mitch L.  The committee is reviewing the current 

guidelines and may submit an agenda item to discuss possible changes for Cancun.   

The final Ontario Trustee Minutes were sent out in January and as a result the reference documents 

(Guidance Code, By-Laws and Rules and Procedures) are being updated to reflect the changes from 

the Ontario Trustee Meeting.   

We are always looking to add new committee members with WordPress and/or web experience, 

strategy or development.  Members need not be a Trustee, but must have two years in recovery.  If 

you know a member who is interested, please ask them to contact me at the email address listed 

above in this update. 

Jane L. Chair   
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